To: 'our Mendocino Board of Supervisors'
re: Rangeland Expansion Ordinance

California State 2016 proposition 64 passing is proving to be an environmental disaster. The
states failure to provide guidelines and resources for counties to manage the massive
commercial grows has endangered our county of Mendocino. Left with little to no code
enforcement, foreign counties are rapidly purchasing up our agriculture and rangeland for large
commercial grows. Only 6% of the county's grow sites have finished the 'pending' permit
process are state legal, but all the rest are mass producing grows illegally! Mendocino has
become the laughingstock of other countries because we are known to let them get away with
it. Phase one had many issues, Phase two has gone completely out of your control! This mess
should be up to our State to get under control. Do not endanger our officers and citizens with
confronting these dangerous multimillion dollar thugs. Let our sate know we need help to get
out of this situation, we need armed forces to bring us all back to the legal statist we had
wished for. Say no to Phase three, no to rangeland expansion ordinance. Let this phase expirer,
let's have an environmental impact inspection! Lots of headaches, our pockets, but good for
our children, good for our hearts.

Sincerely, Jeri Harman



